Permanent Mission of Ecuador
to the United Nations

New York, 27 November 2017

H.E. Ambassador

Fodé Seck,

President of the Committee for the

Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the People of Palestine

Excellency,

The Government and the People of Ecuador join you with special affection in
commemorating the International Day of Solidarity with the Palestinian People.

I must reiterate the inalterable position of the Government of Ecuador towards
Palestine of unrestricted support to the legitimate right of the People of Palestine to a
State free from foreign occupation that allows it to advance along the path of justice and
equity.

The cause of the Palestinian People requires now more than ever actions aimed at
the full enforcement of the fundamental principles of International Law and the Charter
of the United Nations.

I avail myself of this opportunity to reiterate to Your Excellency the assurances of
my distinguished consideration.

Morej on-Pazmlno
Ambassador * i,
Permanent Repgresenfative of Ecuador to the ﬁnited Natlons
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